
 

Dear Customers 

Notice of Office Closure  

During New Year Holidays 

 

Thank you very much for your always support for Knot Global Holdings. 

Please be informed that our office will be closed as below for New Year Holidays. 

 

1. Closing Dates 

Tuesday, 29th Dec, 2020 – Sunday, 3rd Jan, 2021 

 

2. Office will reopen on 

Monday, 4th Jan, 2021 

 

*Due to the spread of COVID-19, our employees are continuously ordered to work from home.  

We greatly appreciate your always support and continuous understanding.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our customer service desk 

or our sales team. 

 

Best Regards, 

Knot Global Holdings Co., Ltd. 

C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 

 

  


